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04/04/2021  17:16:572021/0877/P SUPPRT Barkas Agencies 

Limited

The proposed development will enhance the area and bring much needed revenue to the environs between 

Chalk Farm and Camden Town and their respective vicinity's

06/04/2021  16:33:052021/0877/P SUPPRT Mr J Roberts I have an apartment directly opposite this site. I am fully in favour of a new hotel which I feel will strongly 

enhance the area and certainly get rid of rather an ugly and dated building in a prominent position. I have read 

the comments made by Eton CAAC and find it very strange how an organisation that does not live or based 

anywhere near the area can make such comments on behalf of the surrounding area and the locals. Only us 

locals know the locality well and are in a position to judge what would be best for our immediate surroundings.

It is good to see new modern buildings being built on this major junction. If this particular site is left 

un-developed it will become more of an eyesore and out of keeping with the changes that are occurring. The 

proposed design, in my opinion, looks exciting and will really improve the area
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